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Greetings:

The Office of the Worker Counsellor is pleased to announce our 2013 fall
workshop schedule.

Navigating Your Way: a worker’s guide to workers’ compensation
October 18-19: Kentville
November 22-23: Tatamagouche

Appealing WCB Decisions: a guide for union activists
November 22-23: Tatamagouche

Navigating Your Way is written using clear language and design principles so
that participants can actively engage in discussion rather that scrambling to
take notes. Upon completion, participants will have the ability to locate
information in the Workers’ Compensation Act and will bring materials,
information and strategies for action back to their locals.

The Appealing WCB Decisions workshop is for union and workplace activists
so that they can help injured workers through the appeals system. Those
considering the workshop should have a working knowledge of the workers’
compensation system.

Each workshop is limited to 20 participants. Therefore, registration will be on
a first come, first served basis. The workshops are open to all workers in
Nova Scotia, including injured workers.

If you need more information about these workshops, please contact us:
Phone: 902-455-5455

Toll-free: 1-877-220-2722

Email: cparkins@workercounsellor.ca

UNIFOR 4005




